
From: Irmgard Wilcox [mailto:IrmgardW@WasteConnections.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2009 12:40 PM 
To: Johnson, Nicki (UTC) 
Subject: Mason County Recycling Reporting 
 
Hello Nicki, 
  
Attached is the reporting for the month of August.  First pickup for recycling was 8/17/09, so we 
invoiced half a month at $4.09 per customer. At the bottom of the depreciation schedule is the breakdown 
of the start-up cost. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
  
Irmgard 
(360) 832-8749 
(253) 377-4208 
 


